
 
 

 

NOTICE OF ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT STATEMENT ADDENDUM ISSUANCE AND AVAILABILITY 
 
 
On December 2, 2024, the City of Tukwila issued an addendum to the Tukwila Comprehensive 
Plan EIS, pursuant to the State Environmental Policy Act rules (Chapter 197-11 WAC) (File # E24-
0001).  The EIS was previously issued on October 9, 1995 (File #L92-0053). 
 
The addendum addresses the review and update of the Comprehensive Plan that is required by 
the Washington Growth Management Act per RCW36.70a.130.  It includes amendments to all 
elements of the Comprehensive Plan.  The revisions reflect changes in the Growth Management 
Act and incorporate information from current state and regional planning guidance (e.g., the King 
County Countywide Planning Policies, and the Puget Sound Regional Council’s Vision 2050 plan) 
as well as City plans, policies, and programs.  The Comprehensive Plan has also been edited to 
streamline and clarify language.  This is a nonproject (programmatic) EIS addendum. 
 
Copies of the addendum, and original FEIS are available online for review online at: 
http://www.tukwilawa.gov/dcd/dcdcompplan.html and at: 

 
City of Tukwila  
Department of Community Development / Planning 
6300 Southcenter Boulevard, Tukwila, WA 98188 

 Building hours: Monday-Thursday, 8:30 a.m. to 4 p.m. or call 206/431-3670 on Friday 
 

 
Staff contact: 

Nancy Eklund, AICP, Long Range Planning Manager 
Nancy.Eklund@TukwilaWA.gov  
206-433-7141 
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